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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
 
Please note that for Health and Safety reasons, we will be 

amending our Club rule on parental supervision as follows: 

 

 All children under 10 years of age must have a 

parent/guardian present in the Leisure Centre 

building at all times. 

 

These changes will take place as of 1st October 2017. Apologies 

for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Stratford Park Skating Club 
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